
File No. 23-0306 
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the feasibility of establishing a dedicated speed 
hump program for elementary schools. 
 
Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Krekorian – Hutt – Hernandez): 
 

1. APPROVE the LADOT’s proposed plan to implement speed humps on 100 street segments at 
the Top 50 schools identified by the Safe Routes to School strategic plan in Fiscal year 2023-
2024. 
 

2. DIRECT the LADOT to report in 90 days with recommendations to prioritize additional schools in 
future fiscal years, including any additional staff and resources required to continue the annual 
school speed hump program.  
 

Fiscal Impact Statement: The LADOT reports that $2,000,000 is allocated in the 2023-24 Proposed 
Budget for the purpose of a dedicated Speed Hump and Speed Table Program for Schools. No 
additional funding is being requested at this time. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  Yes.  
 
For: 
Westside Neighborhood Council 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
At its regular meeting held on June 28, 2023, the Transportation Committee considered a LADOT report 
relative to a response to Motion (Krekorian – Hutt – Hernandez) on the feasibility of establishing a 
dedicated speed hump program for elementary schools. After providing an opportunity for public comment, 
the Committee engaged in discussion on the subject. The discussion led to an amendment by 
Councilmember Raman to amend recommendation two from reporting back in one year to a shorter time 
frame of 90 days at the department’s concurrence. The committee then moved to approve as amended 
the recommendations in the report, as detailed above. This matter is now transmitted to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
HUTT  YES 
PARK  YES  
HERNANDEZ YES 
RAMAN  YES 
YAROSLAVSKY YES 
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